
Corby Technical School: Home learning guidance 

Staff across the School and wider Trust have been working hard to prepare home learning resources for all of our students.   

Most resources will be available on ‘Microsoft Teams’ to enable work to be set and accessed remotely.  Students in school today 

were shown how to use this and for students at home there will be instructions given on our website.   

We are in the process of setting up a section of our website with useful information for parents/carers and students that relate 

to home learning.  These additional resources will include on ideas for enrichment activities and well-being support for your 

child. This can be found under the student section of the website and is called “Home learning”. Please note that this will be 

populated by Monday 23rd March.   

Acceptable use ICT policy 

Students should ensure they are following the ICT acceptable use policy which can be found on the Brooke Weston Trust 

website. 

Staying safe online 

It is important that students understand the risks when using the internet and that they do all that they can to keep themselves 

safe. This is something they have already been made aware of at school, but for more information please see the 

Childline.org.uk website. 

What alternative platforms are available to support learning? 

Students have access to: 

• Seneca Learning  - A platform that provides a series of questions to aid revision in a number of curriculum subjects 

• Hegarty Maths – A platform that provides instructional videos and questions to test knowledge and understanding in 

Maths 

• Active Learn – A platform that has text books available online for German and Science. 

What if I need help and support? 

If you require technical support with using Microsoft Teams or any other recommended learning platform, please email: 

homelearning@corbytechnicalschool.org or phone the school reception.  This mailbox will be monitored during school hours 

only. 

YEAR 7, 8 AND 9 ONLY 

Students in school today have been issued paper-based learning booklets for the following subjects: 

• English  

• Maths  

• Science  

These booklets are also available via Microsoft teams.  If your child has not been in school today and you are able to collect a 

pack from school this can be done between 8.30am and 4.00pm on Monday 23rd March.   

For year 7 and 8 all other work will be set via Microsoft Teams (Geography, Art/DT, Spanish, History). For Year 9 students all 

work from optional subjects has been set via Microsoft Teams and will be available from Monday 23rd March. 

YEAR 10 ONLY 

All work has been set via Microsoft Teams and will be available from Monday 23rd March. 

YEAR 11 & 13 ONLY 

Although students will not be sitting exams this Summer we have provided some work for students via Microsoft teams for 

students to complete.  We know that students will still want to keep their knowledge of subjects ‘topped-up’ to ensure they are 

as prepared as possible for their next step in learning or the world of work.   
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